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Amended Transmittal No. 1383 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
On September 24, 2018, the Verizon Telephone Companies1 (Verizon) issued Transmittal No. 
1383, to submit Exogenous Cost Changes for Tariff FCC Nos. 1, 11; and 16; Access Services; and 
Tariff FCC No. 14, Facilities for Interstate Access.  A draft version of the Description and 
Justification was inadvertently included with the filing.  Under Amended Transmittal No. 1383, 
Verizon is submitting the final version of the Description and Justification. 

 
This amended transmittal letter and associated attachment are being filed electronically today via 
the Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS).   

                                                           
1   The Verizon Telephone Companies include Verizon Delaware LLC, Verizon Maryland LLC, Verizon New 
England Inc., Verizon New Jersey Inc., Verizon New York Inc., Verizon North LLC, Verizon Pennsylvania LLC, 
Verizon South Inc., Verizon Virginia LLC, and Verizon Washington, D.C. Inc. 
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In accordance with the requirements of Section 61.15(a)(4) of the Commission’s rules, the FCC 
Registration Number (FRN) for Verizon is 0003-7085-00.  Verizon is making this filing on 
behalf of issuing carriers with the following FRNs: 
 

Tariff FCC No. 1 
0002-0732-03 
0002-1092-13 
0002-1668-25 
0003-2717-98 
0003-2735-05 
0003-3166-92 

 

Tariff FCC No. 11 
0003-4694-42 
0003-6289-71 

Tariff FCC No. 14 
0020249777 
0001962588 

Tariff FCC No. 16 
0020249777 
0001962588 

  

 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this amended transmittal should be 
forwarded to Frederick Moacdieh, Executive Director, Federal Regulatory Affairs, via facsimile 
on (202) 336-7922, or by hand-delivery to 1300 I Street NW, Suite 500 East, Washington, DC 
20005. 
 

 
 
Frederick Moacdieh 
Executive Director 
 
Attachments: 
 Description and Justification 
  
 
 


